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13 October 2023  

National Maritime Museum Visit – Meet the Vikings on Thursday 30th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Elephants & Leopards, 
 
On Thursday 30th November 2023 we will be visiting the National Maritime Museum, 
Greenwich. 

 
This visit will support the children’s learning in History – The great, the bold and the brave. They 
will be taking part in organised workshops ‘Meet the Vikings’, together with visiting the ‘All Hands’ 
Gallery. 
    
As we are unable to utilise public transport we will travel to the museum by coach and children 
need to arrive at school promptly at 8.15am. Children will need to bring a packed lunch to 
school in a named disposable bag as we will eat at the museum.  We are expecting the children 
to return in time for the end of the school day, but if this changes you will be notified via email. 
 
(If your child currently receives free or universal free school meals and you would like the school 
kitchen to provide your child with a simple packed lunch please indicate on School Gateway or 
below stating any allergies or special dietary requirements. Please note these meals must be 
ordered at least two weeks in advance and the kitchen will not provide your child with a packed 
lunch unless specifically requested. A school provided lunch consists of cheese baguette, fruit or 
vegetable sticks and a biscuit or cake. 
 
If you are providing a lunch for your child please do not include any glass bottles, fizzy drinks, 
sweets or any products containing nuts. 
 
Children should wear school uniform, sensible footwear and a coat.  
 
For this trip to go ahead we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £16.25 per child towards 
the cost of the trip. Consent and any contribution should be given via School Gateway no later 
than Friday 3rd November. If we do not receive sufficient contributions this trip will have to be 
cancelled. 
 
Please use School Gateway if possible and give any special instructions and tick the required 
consent.  If you do not have a School Gateway Account you can easily set one up by using 
the link on our website. If you have any queries or problems please contact the school office 
and they will be happy to assist you.   
 
Finally, if you are able to help with the trip, please let us know, either via School Gateway 
comment section or on the slip overleaf and we will confirm this with you. 
 
  

Yours sincerely 
Mrs Duller and Mrs Johnson 

Elephants and Leopards Teachers 



 

 

 
Consent Form – National Maritime Museum – Greenwich – Year 5 

Please only complete this slip if you are unable to access School Gateway 
 

I give permission for …………………..…………Class: ……………….. to visit the  
National Maritime Museum on Thursday 30th November 2023 

 
 

I would like the school kitchen to provide a packed lunch.  
 
Please note my child has the following food allergies or religious dietary requirements. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 I am able to help on the trip                          I enclose cash/cheque for £16.25 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………..Date…………………………………. 
 

 


